EAST REGIONAL RALLY CANCELLATION			update: 2-2-2022

East Region Advisors:

We have just been informed by Wayne Community College that they have decided to cancel our Regional Rally this spring.

With such late notice, options for you are:

1. Register for and attend another Regional Rally.  Note the dates and registration deadlines on our website Regional Rallies page.

[bookmark: _GoBack]2. For those schools who regularly attend the East Regional Rally but are now not able to attend a regional rally this year, you will still receive the "Attended Rally" State Conference discounted rate this year.  This applies to those schools who regularly attend the East Regional Rally.  New active chapters in the East will also qualify for this exemption.

I am sure we are all disappointed with this news.  But schools and colleges have boards and administrations who make these decisions that affect us.  We are so appreciative of the generosity and relationships we have with our community colleges who continue to host our SkillsUSA events!
Please know that our State Conference in Greensboro (Coliseum and Koury) will still be live and in-person!

If you have any questions, please let us know.

